
 
2757       Special Release    14 November, 2011 
 
 
PARKING LOTS FOR THURSDAY, 17 NOVEMBER, 2011 
 

This is to inform members of the University Community that the 

NISER and the Bursary Car Parks will not be available to staff 

members on Thursday, 17 November, 2011. This is to allow 

guests at the 63rd Foundation Day and 2011 Convocation 

ceremonies park their vehicles. 
 

The University Management therefore, wishes to solicit the 

cooperation of staff members. 
 

Thank you and happy celebration! 
 
 
Omotayo O. Ikotun (Mrs.) 
Registrar 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


